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9TH Congress of Asian Association of Veterinary Anatomists 
 

Theme: “Overcoming the Challenges in Veterinary Anatomy Education During  
and Post-COVID-19 Pandemic” 

 

 October 24-25, 2024 

 SEARCA HALL, University of the Philippines Los Baños, Laguna, Philippines, 4031 

March 15, 2024 
 
 
ALL MEMBERS 
Asian Association of Veterinary Anatomists 
 
 
Dear Members: 
 
Warmest greetings! 
 
We are delighted to invite you to the “9th Congress of Asian Association of Veterinary 
Anatomists” which will be held on October 24-25, 2024, at SEARCA Hall, University of 
the Philippines – Los Baños, Laguna, Philippines with the theme “Overcoming the 
Challenges in Veterinary Anatomy Education During and Post-COVID 19 
Pandemic”. The two-day event will be a gathering of educators and researchers in 
veterinary anatomy within Asia. The said conference aims to develop a tradition of 
scientific assemblage among national and international veterinarians, veterinary faculty, 
scientists, and researchers in the field of anatomical science, education, and research. 
Moreover, it serves as a platform for knowledge sharing that unlocks opportunities on 
professional collaboration with other countries, future networking, and establishment of 
a competency-based learning during and post-COVID 19 pandemic.  
 
Furthermore, the conference fee is $200.00 for veterinarians and $100.00 for students. 
The fee includes the conference kit and meals during the said event. However, the 
accommodation is not included; hence, we are providing you the list of nearby hotels or 
suites within the conference location 
(https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1OZm9wMbScPLXLQe4OHExDa2kC7VfQ4kX?u
sp=drive_link).  
 
Because of limited slots for the congress, we highly encourage you to pre-register 
by sending us a conformation email at pava.secretariat@gmail.com containing the 
following information (name, email address, food restrictions if any and expected 
date of arrival and departure) as soon as possible.  
 
Should you need more information and clarification regarding the aforementioned 
congress, please do not hesitate to contact us through this email  
pava.secretariat@gmail.com. For concerns regarding scientific paper/poster submission, 
you may directly contact us through this email  9thcongressaava@gmail.com. 
 
Thank you very much and we look forward to seeing you at the conference.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Ceferino P. Maala, DVM, Ph.D.  
President, Philippine Association of Veterinary Anatomist 
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